
Youth Group News… 
June 4th, 2023 Youth Group Meeting Notes 
 

Members Present:  Bradyn Brothers, Kyrsten Derr, Madelyn Miller, Karma Gold, & 
Tyler Buchman 
  

Advisors Present: Charlotte Fritz, Darryl Fritz, Karen Wood, Kyle Snyder, Adele 
Snyder, Marianne Storch, & Dorothy Knowlan 
 

Kyrsten did the Secretary’s report.   Charlotte did the Treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business 

• On April 21-22, we had the 30 Hour Famine. It went very well and we had a 
great time. Thank you to all the advisors that made it possible. 

• We held Youth Sunday on April 23 and it was a great service. Once again, 
thank you to the advisors. 

• We still need help for VBS on June 26-30. If you can volunteer, please 
come out and support us. 

• We discussed the Old Fashioned Church Social on July 30th from 11-7 at 
the park. We still need help setting up and working the social, and cleaning 
up. If you are willing to help the day of with setting up and working the 
social, please be there by 8am that morning. If you would like to work at a 
specific game stand, please see Dave and Adele Snyder. 
 

New Business 
• Think about possible activities we could do or host. We are thinking about a 

game night and/or karaoke night. The date is TBD. 
• We are having a Youth Group Trip to Knoebels on July 17th. We will meet 

in the church parking lot at 9am. Please make sure whoever is bringing you 
stays to fill out permission forms before departure. Please let Charlotte 
know if you are going and if you would like a wristband that includes the 
roller coasters or no roller coasters. 

• We also discussed next year’s 30 Hour Famine which may have a twist to 
it.  

• The Next Youth Group Meeting will be on September 10th at 7pm.   
o Maddy & Karma will bring the show n’ tell.  
o Bradyn will bring snacks 
o Tyler will bring drinks. 

“Encourage not Discourage” 
Respectfully Submitted By: Bradyn Brothers, Youth Group Co-Newsletter 

Coordinator 
 


